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B. W. St. Clair 

Engineering Statement In Support Of An Application 
To Modify Pending Application BDISDTL20081105ADS 

This amendment is to revert the application filed on September 27, 2016 back to the same 
engineering parameters as the modification application that was filed on August 1, 2016. 

It should be noted that as of this date, Mexico has approved the August 1, 2016 
engineering parameters in a letter to the FCC dated October 5, 2016.   

Respectfully submitted, 

Byron W. St. Clair 
Engineering Consultant 
October 18, 2016 






